
Thanks to all of those who contributed to this magazine. If a person or local business would like to sponsor an issue we 

would be delighted to hear from you. Please contact the parish office if you can help with the delivery of newsletters.  
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SUMMER VILLAGE FAYRE  

 Saturday, 10
th

 June, 12pm - 3pm 

Our Village Fayre will be held on Saturday, 10th June from 12-3pm and new this year will be a circus skills workshop. There will be our 
usual Plant Stall, Tombola and Raffle and we will recreate our Pop Up Tea Room in the garden offering sandwiches, BBQ and of course 
cakes to purchase and take home or to enjoy in the garden with a pot of tea or coffee whilst listening to music. Our Bar will be open sell-
ing Pimms and bottled beers.  
 
For children of all ages, there will be an opportunity to learn and practise their circus skills and a play area will be 
available for the younger age group.  Our Bee Man will be back with his bees and other stalls include, Phoenix 

cards and Jewellery. 
 
This year is the 170th anniversary of the church and there will an exhibition 
and talk to mark this occasion. 
 

Please come along, enjoy the day and support 

your local church and its work in the community. 


